
CENTRAL BAYSIDE COMMUNITY  

ORAL HEALTH SERVICE 
 

IS YOUR CHILD DUE FOR A CHECK UP?  

 
Central Bayside Community Oral Health Service is currently offering dental 

examinations and treatment to children attending your school. 

 

Formally the School Dental Service located at Parkdale, is now part of the 

Community Oral Health Service. 
 

My child has visited the Oral Health Services (formally School Dental Service) before: 

If your child/children has previously been seen by the Oral Health Services or the school 

dental program you will receive a letter offering you an opportunity to make an appointment 

when your child is due for their next check-up.  In this case, no action is required. 

 

My child has never visited the School Dental Program: 

Please contact Central Bayside Oral Health Service on 8587 0350 for an appointment. 

 
Who is eligible? 

 

 Children and young people:  

o All children aged 0 – 12 years (fees apply for non concession card holders) 

o Young people aged 13 – 17 years who are health care or pensioner concession 

card holders or dependants of concession card holders 

o Children who are eligible for dental benefits under the Child Dental 

Benefits Scheme 

 

Where is the service located? 

 

Central Bayside Community Health Service 

Oral Health Service 

335-337 Nepean Highway 

PARKDALE 

Phone: 8587 0350 

 

Entrance is off Carrier Avenue 


